St. Patrick’s R.C.P.S.

St.Patrick's

R.C.Primary School

Provision before school for working parents

From 7t September 2020, we will be able to offer some support to our working parents from 8.00
a.m. each day.

After you have registered your child/ren online, you will need to pay the cost
of £10.00 per week before your child/ren can attend. This fee is per child per
week and we regret that we cannot offer a daily rate. You are required to pay
at least one full week in advance and we operate a no arrears policy. Therefore,
if you have not paid, your child/ren will not be able to attend. Payment must
be made via Sims Pay as we are a no cash school. Registration will be available
online when you receive your induction for September.

What will happen each morning?

8.00 a.m. The school gate will be opened and you will be able to drop your
child/ren at the gate. (We know you will be rushing to get to work.) Your
child/ren will walk onto the playground and enter the school via the main
pupil entrance. (This will be where our Year 5 & 6 children enter the school
this year.) A member of staff will be there to greet them and take them to
their class. Once in class, the children will catch up on their reading, do
some puzzles or play a board game. Their breakfast will be brought to their
class for them to eat at their desk.

8.40 a.m. Other children will gradually start to arrive in class and they can chat to their friends before
lessons start at 9.00 a.m.

Breakfast choices

When you register your child/ren, you will be asked what choices they
would like for their breakfast. They will be provided with a cereal bar, a
piece of fruit and a drink of either orange/apple juice, milk or water.




